
 

 

 

                        APPLICATIONS FOR JEFFERSON APARTMENTS NOW BEING ACCEPTED 

 

The Montgomery County Housing Authority (MCHA) is currently accepting applications for 
the waiting list of Jefferson Apartments, located at 1514 W. Marshall St., Norristown, Pa.  
19403 (West Norriton Township). 

Jefferson Apartments features efficiency, 1 bedroom, and 2 bedroom apartments.  It is 
privately owned and accepts federal  subsidies in conjunction with the MCHA’s Project 
Based Voucher program.    

Processing of all applications for Jefferson Apartments is conducted by the MCHA.  To 
request an application, please call the MCHA’s Ms. Nakia Dalton at 610-275-5720 x333. 

 

For further questions, please contact MCHA’s Lynda Haley at 610-247-1501 


